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9 January 2018 

Greetings Brothers, 

 

I hope everyone is well and Happy New Year! We will be having our 

January meeting on Wednesday, January 17th, 2018 at 6:30 pm, at the 

Pontian Society Club House at 6456 Market Street in Upper Darby, 

PA. We will be discussing several important matters at this meeting, and 

will be having a vasilopita cutting for the new year. The person who wins 

the coin will receive a paid membership for the year of 2018. There will be 

dinner served for $22, and you can park at the Astra Foods parking lot 

next-door (in the front parking on Market Street). Please make the effort to 

attend. 

 

In addition, it is time to pay your membership dues for 2018. Please 

pay your dues and remain in good standing. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact Demetri Constantinidis (610-308-9962) or me by 

email. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Vasilios Ikonomou     Stavros Stavrakis  

Chapter Secretary       Chapter President 

(610) 883-2340      (215) 334-3974 

vasiliostheikonomou@gmail.com  
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